
                                                       NOTICE:  

 

COVID-19 PROVISIONS  

Due to COVID-19, Greenville Utilities Commission’s Main Office, 401 South 
Greene Street, Greenville, N.C. 27834 is presently closed to the public.  

We are receiving FedEx, UPS, etc. at this location.  

If you are delivering a bid, please call the following numbers to drop off your bid 
at this location: 252-752-7166 ex. 2376 or 3001  

Late Bids will not be considered. 

Presently there is not be a public meeting/opening, however, we will receive bids 
and bids will be opened and results posted on our GUC website at: 
www.guc.com. 


